Every year every athlete and one parent of every athlete must view a short on-line Powerpoint about concussions.  See below for the link.  Once there, you will find a link for parents to take it and a link for the athlete to take it.  You do not need to print off a certificate.  Your completion will go into a database that the Athletic Trainer will have access to.   The Activities Office and the Athletic Trainer will use that database to confirm that the concussion program has successfully been completed by both the parent and the athlete.  They will in turn relay this information to the coaches.  If you have difficulty accessing the program, the County suggests trying a different web browser.  In many cases, switching from Explorer to Mozilla or Safari fixes the issue. 
The link  to the concussion tests is found at www.fcps.edu/sports
